OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ISPAT AOTONOMOUS COLLEGE,ROURKELA

NOTICE

NO._&;{};&[!% /Date. 2).04.18

As per HSE, Odisha letter no:-757 Dated:-30.01.2018, AADHAAAR
ENROLLMENT IS MANDETORY. So it is notified to both 1% year &2"
year +2 students to submit their ADHARA CARD (Photocopy) at SAMS
LAB on or before 07.02.2018 pbsitively for onward transmission to
HSE, Odisha, Bhubaneswar, Failing which they will not be eligible to
seat in the ensuing CHSE, Exam, 2018.
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Copy to:- GNB/GCR/BCR



